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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
Elections PEI registers a fifth political party on PEI  
 
Friday, September 9, 2022 
 
The Island Party received official notice of their party registration by Prince Edward 
Island’s Chief Electoral Officer, Tim Garrity, Friday September 9, 2022. 
 
Mr. Garrity stated, “The Island Party has met all registration requirements under 
the Election Act (sections 24).” Mr. Garrity further explains “this means for the next 
provincial general election, eligible and registered voters on PEI could have up to 
five registered party candidates to choose from on their ballot”.  
 
The Island Party of Prince Edward Island executive consists of: 
 
Paul Smitz,President and acting leader; 
William Cann, Vice-President; 
Eldon King, Treasurer; 
Christopher McGarry, Secretary; and 
Lucille Robbins, Official Agent. 
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